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From: C. Kalmbach
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You don't often get email from ckalmbach@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

To the ALRC,

I’m Chris Kalmbach, the owner of the previous establishment at 2513 Seiferth Rd., The
Knuckle Down Saloon.

It is my hope that the committee can find a sanction that doesn’t include revocation of the
Red Rooster’s licence.  There are other businesses that have had significant violations;
large numbers of underage patrons, over serving, over capacity, and yet the city has found
a way to give them a path back to being a responsible business.

The Red Rooster serves several underrepresented communities and it would be a great
shame to lose a venue that supports them.  I set about to create a space where an older
clientele could feel safe and hear music that they might not find in other places.  Judging by
social media posts of my former customers, The Red Rooster is doing just that.

I hope you will consider giving Tim another shot at making the type of business he wants to
operate.  I believe he will make good on it.

Chris Kalmbach. 
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